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2018 March Newsletter 

HAPPENINGS IN MANNING VALLEY HOCKEY 

 

1. MVHA 2018 Representative Team Announced 

The association would like to thank everyone player who trialled and the work done 
by the members of our Representative Team Committee in organising the Trials. The 
selectors certainly had a very difficult task in finalising the squads. 

A. MVHA 2018 Under 15 Girls Representative Team  

On behalf of everyone in Manning Valley Hockey we wish the Girls , 

Head Coach Tegan Lynch and Manager Michelle Neal all the very best 

at the NSW State Championships to be held in Parkes commencing on 

June 22nd . 

Chloe Neal  

Shaye Yarnold  

Logan  Paulson   

Jordan  Moscatt  

Abbey Watts  

Ausha Paulson  

Tilley Hunter  

Grace Aldridge  

Makayla Manusu  

Hayley Manusu  

Tyler Williams  

9. Congratulations to Jamie Hemmingway who has been selected 

in the 2018 Hockey NSW U21 Women’s Blues Field State Team to 

play at the Australian National Championships  to be held at Syd-

ney Olympic Park Hockey Centre on Wednesday 4th – Wednes-

day 11th July, 2018.  

NB: IAs with all newsletters  have tried to include all information that 

should be of interest to our members. The writer has tried to be as ac-

curate with the information contained in the newsletter. 

 

John Surtees 

 

B. MVHA 2018 Under 15 Boys Representative 

Team Announced 

On behalf of everyone in Manning Valley Hockey we wish 

the Under 15 Boys team, Head Coach Ben Brown and Man-

ager Michael Cross all the very best at the NSW State 

Championships to be held in Parkes commencing on June 

22nd ” 

Ryan Doherty 

Conor Smith 

Lachlan Harry  

Bayden McIntosh 

Ender Murray 

Griffin Coleman  

Kurt Walters 

Kane Chester  

Rhyan Hudson 

Jordyn McIntosh  

Mace Murray 

Colbi Boyd  

Brady Cross  

2. Applications were called for the Head Coach, Assistant Coach 
and Team Manager for Men’s and Women’s Manning Valley 
Representative teams 2018    

The following dates have been advertised for the 2018 Hockey NSW 
Championships 

Open Men Field State Championship 9th – 11th June to be held 
at  Moorebank  

Open Women Field State Championship – 9th – 11th June to be held 
at Narellan   

Applications closed Monday 6.00pm Monday April 23rd 2018  but un-
fortunately we didn't receive applications for Coach and Manager of 
Men’s team and Manager of the Women’s Team. The closing date was 
extended to the 27th April 

 
3. Tinonee Rural Fire Brigade 

A special thank you to the brigade for watering the new field to 

allow for the association to use the field. The field needed the 

sand that was applied to the field to be “washed in”. They put 

21000 litres of water on the field 

Info courtesy of Shane Green. Photo by Donna  Yarnold-Medcalf 

4. Mens Masters Over 50’s Rep 

Team 

Inviting players to be part of the team to travel to Parkes to play in 

State Tournament May 25th to 27th. Masters (women and men) play 

Tuesday Nights at the Alan Taylor Hockey Field. (info provided by Phil 

5. MVHA State Representatives who competed at Under 18 Austral-

ian Championships held at Launceston 

(Photo courtesy of Paula Smith) 

 

6. Well done to Ryan Hudson and Jordan Moscatt who will com-

pete in the Under 15 Australian Championships to be held at Il-

lawarra 27th April. Jordan was selected in the Girls Field Blues 

7. Regional Coaching Coordinator.  

Unfortunately Ben Hanlon had to resign his position. His contribu-

tion to the association was outstanding and we wish him all the 

best for the future Digby Chalmers will be our interim RCC and 

HNSW are currently advertising for a fulltime replacement .   

 

8. Club House Canteen/Bar  

On Saturdays the canteen will open from  7 am to 8.30pm. Hot food is 

available until 8pm. The bar will remain open 30 to 60 mins after the 

last match. The association is still asking for volunteers with their RSA 

to help man the bar. All profits remain with MVHA to develop our facili-

ties.  

Thank you to all our fantastic volunteers who give up their time to help 

in the canteen. 

RSAs– For those members considering getting their RSA to help the 
association LT has information available about an RSA Online course 
including costs and possible subsidies 

EFpos 

As you may be aware the clubhouse now has Eftpos facilities but 
there is NO cash out . This was organised after requests from our 
members. 

10.Association Web Page 

The association recognises that its Web Page needs updating  

and has been working with a Web Page Designer to make 

some major changes to  its design. You should be able to 

view it very soon. 

 


